
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
A Public Hearing of the Virginia Beach Chesapeake Bay Preservation Area Board will 
be held on Thursday, September 8, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. in the New Council 
Chamber - 2401 Courthouse Drive, Building 1, Virginia Beach, VA. A Staff briefing 
session will be held at 9:00 a.m.. All interested parties are invited to attend. 
 
The following requests are scheduled to be heard: 
 
New Business 
1. John Reid – 2113 E Admiral Dr – GPIN 1499798662 – District 8 (Lynnhaven). 

Encroachment into the RPA to construct a garage and front porch. 
2. Philip & Jane Jones – 1291 Ketch Pt – GPIN 1498768959 – District 8 

(Lynnhaven). Encroachment into the RPA to construct a shed 
3. David & Mary Sweeney – 1257 N Inlynnview Rd – GPIN 1498366433 – District 8 

(Lynnhaven). Encroachment into the RPA to expand a pool surround, construct a 
shed, gazebo, and outdoor shower, and reconfigure a driveway. 

4. Ralph & Margaret King – 809 S Spigel Dr – GPIN 1498515051 – District 8 
(Lynnhaven). Encroachment into the RPA to construct a single-family residence 
with associated accessory structures. 

5. Randall & Lisa Peck – 1675 Godfrey Ln – GPIN 2409137203 – District 8 
(Lynnhaven). Encroachment into the RPA to construct a garage with associated 
stairs, walkway, concrete landing, deck and parking pad, building addition & 
swimming pool. 

6. 1600 Arnold Circle, LLC – 1600 Arnold Cir – GPIN 2409823546 – District 6 
(Lynnhaven). Encroachment into the RPA to construct an artificial turf area. 

 
Copies of the proposed plans, ordinances, amendments and/or resolutions are on file 
and may be examined by appointment in the Planning Department at 2875 Sabre St, 
Suite 500, Virginia Beach, VA 23452 or online at www.vbgov.com/cbpa. For 
information call 757-385-4621. Staff Reports will be available on the webpage 5 days 
prior to the meeting. 
 
If you require a reasonable accommodation for this meeting due to a disability, please 
call the Planning Department at 757-385-4621. If you are hearing impaired, you can 
contact Virginia Relay at 711 for TDD service. 
 
Due to the ongoing Covid-19 Pandemic, please check our website at 
www.vbgov.com/cbpa for the most updated meeting information. 
 
 
 
 


